LAFCO MEMORANDUM

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION
105 East Anapamu Street ¢ Santa Barbara CA 93101 ¢ (805) 568-3391 ¢ Fax (805) 568-2249

October 2, 2014

TO: Each Member of the Commission

FROM: Paul Hoodx\/\)(
Executive Officer

SUBJECT:  Report on CALAFCO Legislative Activities

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary

The State Legislature reached the end of its 2014 Session on August 31, 2014. Although a number
of bills of interest to CALAFCO, and LAFCOS statewide, have been signed by the Governor, at
this time several are still pending. CALAFCO’s Executive Director will be issuing a final
Legislative Report hopefully before the Commission’s October 2, 2014 meeting. If the report is
available, it will be sent out under separate cover. If it is not available, staff will verbally report
on the bills that have been signed

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.
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